
 

                                                      Registered no. 08296921 

20th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thursday 7th March is World Book Day and we are looking forward to 
celebrating this in school as usual. You will have received a letter 
already to let you know what amazing things we have planned. 
 
This year I am excited to announce that I will be selling  
 
Will your child be lucky enough to find a Golden Ticket and win one of 50 amazing 
prizes? 
 
Wonka Bars will be sold at £3 each and all the money raised will go towards new 
equipment to improve outdoor and indoor playtimes for the children. I will be taking pre-
orders for these.  Please complete the attached form and make payment either by cash 
or via school comms by Friday 1st March. 
Please advise on the form whether your child has any allergies.                                              
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Else. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--                                                         

                 
 
Child’s name………………………………………….…Child’s class…….……………………… 
 
 
I would like to purchase ………WONKA BARS at £3.00 each. 
 
 
I have paid £………………………on SchoolComms on…………………………………. (date) 
 
 
I have enclosed £…………………cash with this form.  
 
 

My child has allergies.      NO       YES         (please circle) 
 
If yes, please provide further details……………………………………………………. 


